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ROMANIA – 

VOIVODENI  

Ukraine refugees 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

 

Above refugee group 1, below group 2 
   

Denes Csaba, the minister in Voivodeni, tells us that yet 

another group of refugees from Ukraine, fifteen children and 

five adults, arrived at the end of May, so at this point several 

groups are there simultaneously. Thanks to support from the 

SB-Foundation, the village congregation has been able to 

provide them room and board. The minister and parishioners 

offer them much love and care. 

Thank you  

for your 

support to 

the SB-  

Founda-

tion for the 

aid of 

refugees,  

with 

greetings 

from the 

Board, 
Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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